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Comments: The distance that camping is prohibited in the vicinity of a stream or water source should be

increased from 100 feet to 200 feet as many other districts of the Forest Service have already done. The Forest

Service has no more important responsibility than protecting our waterways and riparian areas, and current

policies are lacking in sufficient safeguards. At the very least, enforcement of the existing policies should be

given a higher priority as there are frequently used campsites within the GMUG N.F. which are in clear violation

of the 100 foot rule, and have been reported to the local district office on numerous occasions, but no action has

been taken. This is a clear violation of the public trust by FS officials, and something more must be done!!


